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 Tuesday 6th June









Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers,

We are writing to you regarding an exciting opportunity for your child to take part in. 
Year 6 children from Newport Junior School have been invited to visit Telford College to attend a ‘Crucial Crew’ workshop. This is attended by a number of schools in Telford and Wrekin and the children receive social awareness and safety training as a means of teaching them essential life skills.
The visit will take place on Wednesday 12th July.  Children will need to arrive promptly at school at an earlier time of 8:30am, as the coach will leave at 8:45am. We will return to school before the end of the day, at the normal time of 3:15pm.
All children will require a packed lunch on this date (if your child is in receipt of Free School Meals staff will order a packed lunch from our kitchen for your child).  All children will need to wear normal Newport Junior School Uniform. Leaver’s Hoodies are not permitted; green NJS jumper or cardigan is required.
Although Crucial Crew is a free event, we ask for a voluntary contribution of £3 per child, to cover the cost of the coach, to and from Telford Colege. Payments and permission need to be given via Parent Pay.
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to ask a member of the Year 6 team.  Thank you for your support.

Best wishes
Laurie Bold, Max Jones and Jane Kerr
Year 6 team

